
 

 

Oak Room Field Trip 

Fort Ross (ELP) 

September 27-28, 2018 

 

 

Your child is invited to participate in the Environmental Living Program at Fort Ross. 

 

We will depart from the school at 7:30am on September 27th, and return between 3-3:30pm on 

September 28th.   

 

The children will be accompanied by myself and Oak Room parent volunteers. 

 

The cost of the trip is $70.00 per child.  There is no charge for the parent chaperones. 

 

Please return this permission slip to Sue by September 14th, along with a check or cash. 

 

My child_____________________________________________has permission to attend the 

Fort Ross ELP. 

 

_________I have enclosed/attached a check or cash for $70.00 

 

Thank you! 

Sue 

 


